
Editors, 
  
The Northshore School District is excited to share about students returning to buildings 
for hybrid learning as of April 5.  
 
Here is a link to photos and video for your use. 
  
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
  

NEWS RELEASE: 

  
CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall              
(M) 425.375.3221  
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org 

  
April 6, 2021 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

Northshore Students Return to Buildings for Hybrid Learning 

Ruby Bridges Elementary opens doors to students for first day of in-person instruction 

  

Bothell, Wash. – On Monday, April 5 the Northshore School District welcomed back 
students in grades K-5, along with students in the District’s Adult Transition Program, 
and Functional Skills and Academics (FSA) program. Early Childhood Education & 
Assistance Program (ECEAP), Headstart started in-person learning last week. Notably, 
this was the first day that the District’s newest elementary school, Ruby Bridges 
Elementary, had students on campus for in-person learning.  
 
With the safety of students, staff and families as top priority, certain student groups are 
returning to classrooms for in-person instruction and other student groups will come to 
school campuses for transition and support activities. Remote learning will continue for 
students whose families choose to keep them home. The District will welcome students 
in cohort B to return for in-person learning on Thursday, April 8. Secondary students are 
scheduled to return to campus on Monday, April 19.  

  

### 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1T6sbPT4N10g-sGy7Xr178Uvg7V93t1Xd?usp=sharing
https://www.nsd.org/our-district/initiatives/construction/ruby-bridges-elementary
https://www.nsd.org/our-district/initiatives/construction/ruby-bridges-elementary

